
BEST OF THE PERMIAN BASIN

Readers’ 2025

Nominations will start 
for the 2025 Best of 
the Permian Basin 

March 3rd.

Do you want your business 
featured on the ballot?  

There are several options 
available, call Stacey at 

333-7612, or email 
sreeves@oaoa.com for 

more information.

Spots are limited, act now 
before your spot is taken!


